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(Goshen, NY) – The Orange County Department of Public Works and Orange County 
Department of Emergency Services are actively monitoring reports of a dam advisory condition 
at Beaver Dam Lake dam (Salisbury Mills) in Orange County related to water discharge from a 
relief drain.  
 
While there is no immediate threat, officials are assessing the situation and are working with the 
dam’s engineers to coordinate response efforts as needed. 
 
Residents in the surrounding area are advised to remain informed by monitoring official updates 
on Orange County Government social media pages 
https://www.facebook.com/OrangeCountyGovernment and 
https://www.facebook.com/OrangeCountyEmergencyManagement and be ready to follow any 
safety guidance issued by local authorities. Additional information will be provided as the 
situation develops. 
 
County Executive Neuhaus and Orange County’s Emergency Operations Center (EOC) staff are 
in contact with our partner agencies and continue to monitor the situation. They are ready to 
implement any procedures necessary to protect the overall safety of all County residents.  
 
For more information, contact Rebecca Sheehan, Assistant to County Executive, Director of 
Public Information and Media Relations, at 845.907.2332 
or presscontact@orangecountygov.com. 
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